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October 2014 Edition
Welcome!
I would like to welcome all returning and new families to another great season of Piranhas swimming!!!  Our team continues to grow by leaps and bounds and our enthusiastic, dedicated, and motivating coaching staff and swimmers are doing an absolutely wonderful job.  We are very excited for the potential our team is showing @ all levels and eagerly await the opportunity to get up on the blocks and race!

The Piranha Press is a monthly newsletter to help keep everyone informed with what is going on with the team, please make sure to continually check your e-mail and the website for up-to-the minute information. Please feel free to contact myself, your squad coaches, or any board members for any and all questions/concerns that you might have. 
Trick or Treat Arrival Times
Saturday: All swimmers need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 4:45.
***Please note that this session is positive check-in and anyone who fails to arrive on-time will be scratched***
Sunday: All 10 and unders need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 7:15 AM

All 11-12 swimmers need to be dressed and on-deck no later than 11:15 AM

All 13 and over swimmers need to be dressed and on-deck no later thatn 2:30 PM

***Please note that this session is positive check-in and anyone who fails to arrive on-time will be scratched***
Should an emergency come up and/or illness and your swimmer is unable to attend the meet the day of, please make sure to contact Coach Dunham (13 and over) or Coach Hooper (12 and unders)

Please note that we have relays for this meet and all Piranhas are to stay on-deck, with their coaches and should not leave without checking in with their coach.
Private Lessons 
I would like to remind all of the parents that anyone interested in setting up private 1:1 lessons with any of our coaches that they can contact them directly.  Coaches are available by appointment on Saturday afternoons from 12-4 PM @ Shen.  This is a wonderful opportunity for private instruction and an opportunity to fine tune anything that the swimmers are looking to work on.  We have had many swimmers take advantage of this opportunity with various coaches and it has had a wonderful impact, I highly recommend that you look into taking advantage of this option if available.
Officals Clinic
There will be an additional training for anyone looking to become a certified official on Saturday October 25th.  As we continue to grow as a team and in preparation for hosting championship meets in upcoming seasons, it is imperative that we continue to grow the number of certified officials that we have.   Please let Coach Dunham know if you are interested. 
12 and Under Travel Team
Our 12 and Under Travel Team had a terrific first practice and are off to a great start with over 10 swimmers in the group!!  A reminder that at any point during the season, a 12 and under Piranhas swimmer who hits an “A” qualifying time or 3 “BB” times has the chance to join this squad.  They will be competing in their first meet @ Cape Cod in November.  Swim Fast!! (
Liberty Ridge
A very big thank you to Coach Hooper for coordinating our trip to Liberty Ridge!  It was a phenomenal chance for the swimmers, families, and coaches to have the chance to bond away from the pool.
Team Locker Room
Please remember to use Team Locker Room for all suit, apparel, and Piranha accessories that you are looking to order!
GREAT JOB PIRANHAS!!!
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